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URGENT NOTICE 
SJPI IS EXPERIENCING TECHNICAL DIFFICULTIES, ALL DCE/OFL CLASSES 

SCHEDULED TO BEGIN TODAY POSTPONED 
 
 
 
The Samuel Jackman Prescod Institute of Technology (SJPI) regrets to inform all students enrolled in its 

Distance and Continuing Education division that there are some technical issues being experienced at the 

moment, which has resulted in the postponement of the start of courses. The courses that were initially 

scheduled to commence today, Saturday, April 6th, will now begin during the week of April 15th, 2024. 

 

SJPI understands the inconvenience this may cause, and we want to assure all students that we are working 

tirelessly to resolve the technical issues as soon as possible so that we can commence the courses without 

further delays. We apologize for any inconvenience this delay may cause, and we thank you for your 

patience and understanding. 

 

In the meantime, we advise all students to continue making their payments for the courses by depositing the 

fees into the institution's bank account.  

 

 

http://www.sjpi.edu.bb/%20/t%20_blank


 
 

 

Banking information: 

• Account Name: Samuel Jackman Prescod Institute of Technology 

• Account Number: 058057492002 

• Account Type: Savings 

• SWIFT CODE: BNBABBBB 

 

Students should include their Name, Student ID Number, and Course Name in the transaction details. 

After the payment has been made, students are required to email the transaction slip to dceofl@sjpi.edu.bb. 

We will keep you updated on any developments and inform you as soon as the courses are ready to 

commence. 

 

If you have any inquiries, please do not hesitate to email dceofl@sjpi.edu.bb or call 535-2301 for assistance. 

Our team is ready and willing to help you in any way possible. Thank you for choosing SJPI, and we look 

forward to welcoming you to our institution. 

 
-END- 


